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I am an Oregon attorney. I oppose this bill because it makes our children in care less 

safe. People could already restrain anybody whose actions will cause imminent 

serious physical injury under the defense of self or others; this bill is unnecessary on 

that point.  

 

It also eliminates liability though which makes it more likely restraints will be used. I 

oppose this bill.  


